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Introduction

Hi, I am Mark and I am Ben.  We are Covid Safety 

Officers at Vale People First.  (Jo introduce yourself)

We are pleased to be with you today, to tell you about our 

paid work and our project.



Who funds us ?

In August 2021, we received a Grant from The National Lottery 
Awards for All Wales to fund a salary for a Covid Safety Officer and a 
PA Support Worker.  

We did online interview through Zoom ! And we employed Mark and 
Ben to share the job as we could not choose between them !

Ben and Mark work 4 hours a week each

Liz helps the team to plan and share their work across the 

network



What do we do ?

We go to our meetings in the community.  

We help our members to keep safe at our meetings

We share PPE Equipment like masks and hand sanitiser

We take people’s temperatures when they arrive

We remind people of COVID Rules

We keep records of people that come to our meetings and events

We have regular team meetings online

We have training on COVID Safety and Rules



Uniforms



What do we think 

Our paid jobs make us feel 

• Not voluntary – great to have a paid job

• Makes me feel independent

• I can help people



Fun

In the Summer, Mark dressed up as a Dinosaur at our 
Roadshow at Barry Island !

(Mark is on the right in Red)

(Mark chat)



PA Support

Jo Interview



FILM



What our members say

We have asked our members how they feel about having COVID 
Safety Officers at their meetings.

They said

“



Questions and Goodbye


